
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 9, 2020 

 
 
An update from The Wisconsin International Poultry Club:	
   
 
For over 25 years, The Wisconsin International Poultry Show has been known as “One 
of America’s Prestigious Shows”. Whether you enjoy our exquisite junior show, 
abundance and diversity of entries, quality slate of judges, or our central Midwest 
location, the WIPS has something for everyone to enjoy.  
 
This year, many fellow poultry clubs have been forced to cancel their events due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. Many of our exhibitors, volunteers, attendees and poultry friends 
are asking, “is the Wisconsin International Poultry Show cancelled too?”.  
 
The WIPC is happy to answer, that NO, the 2020 Wisconsin International Poultry 
Show has not been cancelled. We are working closely with the Columbia Country 
Fairgrounds and the City of Portage, to move forward with the planning of our event. 
Our club is diligently working to make this year’s event the best show yet, while 
maintaining the health of our community and the safety of all our exhibitors and 
attendees.  
 
We hope that you plan to join us on September 26th & 27th, 2020 in Portage, Wisconsin 
for the Wisconsin International Poultry Show “One of America’s Prestigious Shows”.  
 
-The Wisconsin International Poultry Club   


